
 

 

 

 

This is from the lady who has taken the short sleeved chip shop baby vests please read it 

and see if you can help with a new larger version of the pattern. 

 

If you email her with the size and weight of the box she will send you an emailed sticker 

to put on the box and a courier will collect from your door step. No cost involved.  

 

PLEASE ADD A NOTE IN THE BOX THAT IT COMES FROM YOUR SOROPTIMIST CLUB 

 

Firstly I just wanted to pass on a huge thanks from myself and everyone involved for all of 

the wonderful baby vests you provided. We have been overwhelmed with the kindness and 

time spent to help clothe the babies in need. Not being much of a knitter myself (apart 

from maybe a couple of hole-filled scarves in my school days) I have been particularly 

impressed with everyones handiwork! 

 

Our friend who runs the charity in Uganda delivered some to the hospital and found a lady 

sitting outside who had just given birth. She was able to experience first hand how much 

pleasure they bring when, to quote, 'she squealed with delight as I handed it to her.' 

 

I am now reaching out to you and any of your group of knitters who may wish to help 

further. As you can imagine, those same babies quickly grow so we are now looking to 

provide some larger sized tops for older babies and young children. 

 

I have attached another simple pattern to be used, should you be able to help.  

 

Thank you so much, again, for your wonderful contributions. 

 

Beth x 

 

 

--  

Beth Croft 
Divine Yoga 

bethdivineyoga@gmail.com 


